
Finance Meeting Minutes 
Monday March 10, 2014 6:30 p.m. 

            
 
Meeting was called to order by President Steve Marquardt at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Present: Steve Marquardt, Terry Hinds, Chad Misco 
 
Also Present: Charlene Meier, Craig Schuh-Ayres Associates, Larry Belongia, Charlene Meier 
 
Agenda:  Motion by Terry Hinds to approve agenda. Chad Misco seconds the motion. Motion carried. 
 
Minutes: Motion by Steve Marquardt to approve the minutes from February 10, 2014, February 14, 2014, February 17, 
2014 and February 20, 2014. Chad Misco seconds the motion. Motion carried. 
 
Old business: 
Interim financing- Terry Hinds reported that the closed will be done by phone. 
Funding Sources – DNR Safe drinking water loan – the DNR had questions regarding the looping to Main Street. Ayres 
Associates Engineer Craig Schuh answers the questions the DNR had. 
PSC Rate Study – waiting for a reply from Saputo. 
CDBG update – It is being reviewed and hopefully the Village will have an answer next week. 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer – Dara Stengel has accepted the position as Deputy Clerk/Treasurer. 
Capital Improvement Plan – nothing new to report 
E-mails for trustee – They have been set up by the County IT department. The clerk will heck on listing them on the 
website. 
Credit Cards – A contract was sent to the committee to review prior to this meeting. Questions were raised on how it 
will work regarding customer receipts, etc. More information is needed. 
 
New Business: 
User Agreement samples – the samples were e-mailed to committee members to review. Another meeting with Saptuo 
is needed. Steve Marquardt will call Ward Cramer to see if there is any information he has to help the Village/Saputo 
reach an agreement. This agreement is needed for the April 7th meeting. 
 
Announcement/general information/correspondence - Craig Schuh reported that the walk through for contractors on 
the water treatment project is scheduled for Wednesday 9 a.m. Larry Shallow and Cory Marquardt will need to be 
available to answer questions. The Village will contact Ken and Shirley Duhm and inform them of the changes to the 22 
acres. The clerk asked for clarification on changes in the water/sewer department that the board made. Discussion 
followed regarding the possible driveway option for the 22 acres off South Rosera Street. President Marquardt asked for 
an update schedule to be sent to the board members to keep them informed. 
 
Items for next agenda: Interim financing, CDBG, PSC Rate Study, Capital Improvement Plan, trustee e-mails, credit card 
update, user agreement. 
 
Adjournment: Chad Misco made the motion to adjourn. Terry Hinds seconds the motion. Motion carried. Meeting 
adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Charlene J. Meier 
Clerk/Treasurer 
 


